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These are: access to education and support 

on caregiving; practical support for household tasks and financial planning; access to hospice and palliative care resources; governmen t support for caregiver health and well-being; 

respite breaks for rest and renewal; and an improved and more accessible compassionate care benefit for those who have to stop working to provide care.
“If we don’t provide the right supports, 

family caregivers may suffer economic or health consequences, or may be unwilling or unable to take on this role,” says Stajduhar. “And that will have a long-term impact on individuals, families and our whole health care system.”
This study is just one of Stajduhar’s many 

research projects, which focus on identifying the elements needed for a comprehensive and coordinated system of health care for people at the end of their lives. 
Study results are disseminated to health 

authorities and the provincial and federal governments, says Stajduhar. “Our audience is direct care providers, managers and policy-


